
 

 
 
11th November, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year the Interact Club will be running Children in Need. The club raises money and 
awareness of different charities. We feel supporting Children in Need is important and will 
be also focusing on Children in Need in our local area.  
 
Children in Need will this year will be on Friday 19th November. This year’s theme is 
‘Together We Can’. This is a statement to remind us that we can change young lives 
together. We are suggesting that all pupils become involved and come to school dressed in 
non-uniform with a yellow theme. Pupils can also wear Children in Need clothing. In order 
for them to do this, we are asking for a small donation of £1 that can be paid on ParentPay. 
If pupils do not wish to take part/donate they can come to school in uniform!  
 
There will also be a raffle (£1 per strip or 25p per ticket) on the day. Pupils can bring in 
change for this in forms/classes. There will be prizes for the lucky winners.  
 
In the Primary Phase, we will also be making a giant Pudsey bear using coins (copper and 
silver). Children can bring spare coins and lay them out to make the biggest Pudsey ever! 
There will also be a colouring competition, 50p per entry with prizes for winners in every 
class.   
 
The Interact Club 


